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Dear reviewers,

I would like to thank You for very clear and reasonable comments for my writing. I have realized I have problems with some figures and this time I have tried to solve them. As an electronic engineer, I sometimes have problems especially when I made some graphics in the chemistry field. But, I am learning every day. Thank You for advices, I have to be more clear and precise in descriptions, what I will try to follow in the future.
The experiments I have described in my paper, were the part of my PhD work. The topic was very complex and for that purpose I had discussions in the past with several important scientists around myself, such as prof. Egon Matijevic and several people from ETH Zurich where I have done my measurements. It was difficult to apply all of suggestions I have received during my PhD work, because of project time limits and many other things. But, my experimental results and my experience were very good suggestion for numerous younger colleagues how preparation, handling or application of the surfactant solutions in the process of self-assembling can depend on temperature or some other experimental parameters. It was important to notice the big structural changes in the surfactant solution influenced by temperature, what brings us to conclusion that the control of experimental conditions especially for the experiments at nano-scale is very important (I have produced CTAB monolayers on mica with the  thickness around 2nm). My experiments have shown that the experimental procedure must be very well defined, what is sometimes difficult to find in the literature. Very often description of some important experimental steps is missing.
I would like to thank You again for Your patient with me and my writing , with hope I would apply suggestion You gave me into my future work.

Sincerely 

Jelena Manojlovic, Nis, Serbia
